
 

 

A State Level Symposium - SUPER NOVA -2K25 

The Department of Electrical and Electronics Engineering was conducted “A State Level 

Technical Symposium” “SUPER NOVA 2K25” on 14.02.2025. Events like Paper presentation, 

Project Expo, Fun Games was conducted. In this connection various college Students were 

participated and secured different Position. The Department of EEE wishes to thank our 

Management, Director and Principal for given approval to conduct this wonderful Symposium. 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 







 



FUN GAME JURY RECEIVE THE MEMENTO FROM THE 

DIRECTOR 

PARTICIPANTS AND WINNER CERTIFICATE DISTRIBUTION 



PAPER PRECENTATION JURYS Dr. Jothymurugan and 

Er. S.Senthilkumar received Memento from the EEE 

staff members. 



FUN GAME JURY MR.P.PALANISAMY RECEIVED 

MEMENTO FROM THE EEE STAFF MEMBERS. 

PROJECT WORK COMPETITION - JUDGES ASKING 

QUESTIONS FROM THE PARTICIPANTS. 





 

 


